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Comments: I am NOT in support of this project due to further impacts to the wilderness area and local flora and

fauna.  The disruption from Ten 3 construction has already altered the landscape at the crest.  Further

development will bring more construction / noise to an area that has had too much over the last year.  The impact

of construction alone is reason to not approve this project.  The increased traffic at the tram terminal is just a way

to increase revenue for parking and self promotion at the expense of limited wilderness.  The increased presence

of tourists will likely increase damage the natural habitat and further the presence of trash currently found on /

near the tram top terminal.  


